
 

 

NOTICE 

UNTIL FURTHER NOTICE, AND DUE TO THE COVID-19 PANDEMIC, THE GENERAL PUBLIC 
MAY VIEW THE FGH BOARD MEETING BY VIDEO AT THE FGH SUPPORT SERVICES 

BUILDING 
 

LOCATED AT 125 S. 28TH AVENUE (3RD FLOOR – EAGLE ROOM #365) 
 

 
Notice is hereby given that the regularly scheduled meeting of the Board of Trustees has been relocated due to 
the COVID-19 pandemic; however, the regularly scheduled date and time for said meeting shall remain the 
same. This notice shall satisfy the requirements of Miss. Code Ann. § 25-41-13.  A schedule of the Board of 
Trustees regularly scheduled meetings is located at http://mshospitaltransparency.com/hospitals/forrest-health/. 
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